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For more information, contact:  Beth von Behren

Public Information Officer, City of Kirkwood

139 S. Kirkwood Road, Kirkwood, Missouri 63122

314-822-5894 or 314-495-7382 (cell)

For Immediate Release

Curbside Single-Stream Recycling is Alive and Well in Kirkwood
November 1, 2018
Kirkwood, Missouri:   Three months after being notified by its processor Resource Management that effective November 1, it would no longer accept the City’s mixed recyclables, the City of Kirkwood has secured another processor and will continue curbside collection of residents’ single-stream recycling materials.  
Republic Services will accept and process Kirkwood’s recycling effective Thursday, November 1.  They will process the materials locally, at their plant on Bayless Avenue in South County.  

The City has entered into an agreement with Republic that involves cost sharing, whereby the City will receive revenue to offset some of the cost. There will be no changes in collection or cost to residents. 

The City has also applied for a grant with St. Louis County’s Public Health and Solid Waste Management department to conduct a Recycling Classification Study.  If the grant money is awarded, a consultant will be hired to sort through a sample of the City’s recycled materials and determine the level and kind of contamination present.  Based on that assessment, the City will conduct a public education campaign to help residents decrease the levels of contamination. At a later date, a second study will be conducted to see if the situation has improved. 
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